
 

   

GHMPO ON THE MOVE!  
Welcome to the third issue of our quarterly newsletter! GHMPO On The Move is intended to keep citizens, commit-
tee members, and other interested parties informed of everything that is happening at GHMPO between the quarter-
ly committee meetings as well as provide easy access to links of full documents, surveys, and other news related 
items.  

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
Technical Coordinating Committee Meeting; 10:30 AM 

Citizens Advisory Committee Meeting; 4:00 PM 

Policy Committee Meeting; 10:00 AM 

2/19 

2/27 

3/10 

October 2019 

Gainesville-Hall Regional Transportation Plan:  
2020 Update 

The federally-required update of our Regional Transportation 
Plan is ongoing. On September 17, 2019, the GHMPO Policy 
Committee approved the draft project lists that utilize state and 
federal funds as well as project lists that utilize other funding 
sources such as House Bill 170 funds. These project lists are 
available here. See the project website for more details and up-
dates. 

Jackson County Transportation Plan  
& Upcoming Transit Plan 

The Jackson County  Transportation Plan, a joint effort be-
tween GHMPO and Jackson County, is now complete.  The 
Plan was adopted by the Jackson County Board of Commis-
sioners on July 15, 2019 and by the GHMPO Policy Committee 
on September 17, 2019. The plan is available in full here.  
 
Beginning in late October 2019, GHMPO and Jackson County 
will begin work on the Jackson County Transit Study. This 

study is designed to look at a variety of transit options for Jackson County moving forward with antici-
pated changes in funding following the 2020 US Census.  

State Route 365/Jesse Jewell Parkway Traffic Impact Study 

The City of Gainesville and GHMPO have undertaken a State Route 365/Jesse Jewell Parkway Traf-
fic Impact Study to assess the impact of recent development along with the new Inland Port which 
will be located in the Gateway Industrial Centre. This study is ongoing and is expected to be com-
pleted by June 2020.  

CONTACT US 
If you have a story you’d like to have included in the GHMPO newsletter, email  

Joseph Boyd, Transportation Planning Director, at jboyd@hallcounty.org. 

Citizens review draft project lists at the 

Blackshear Place Library Open House on 

August 19, 2019 

http://www.ghmpo.org/DocumentCenter/View/1327/Project-Lists-9-16-19
http://www.ghmpo.org/180/Gainesville-Hall-RTP-2020-Update
http://www.ghmpo.org/DocumentCenter/View/1314/Final-Report---Jackson-County-Transportation-Plan-September-2019?bidId=
mailto:jboyd@hallcounty.org
http://www.ghmpo.org/DocumentCenter/View/1314/Final-Report---Jackson-County-Transportation-Plan-September-2019?bidId=

